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1 message

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Noah T <noahrt@hotmail.com> Mon, Sep 9, 2019 at 2:20 PM

To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Dear Board of Supervisors,

| hope you have had time to read Bill Center's email to board from 11-13-2012 on this subject (BOS item 12-1398).

| also hope you have recieved a full accounting of the use of the SMUD mitigation funds since the County began receiving
them and what those funds were spent on.

It would be helpful (insightful) to see the grant amounts that the funds are matching (money totals) in the financial
presentation.

Mitigation money paid to PG&E and SMUD to the USFS, BLM and CA State Parks is used to help address impacts from
the UARP and for recreational enhancements related to the UARP. These are campgrounds, trails, staffing and other
infrastructure.

There are many County related recreational and economic opportunities and enhancements that the County could spend
the SMUD money that are currently not being funded.

Please consider directing staff to create a list of these opportunities for you to consider or consider creating an BOS
adhoc committee to further help guide the Boards decision on this subject and to provide better direction to staff.

Respectively,

Noah Triplett
Placerville
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